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Library Hours 2017 
Monday ················ 10—8 
Tuesday ················ 10—8 
Wednesday············ 10—8 
Thursday ··············· 10—8 
Friday ··················· 10—6 
Saturday ················ 10—3 
Sunday ················· Closed 
The library closes in observation 

of the following holidays: 

Memorial Day, Independence Day, 

Labor Day, Thanksgiving,  

Christmas Eve, Christmas Day,  

New Year’s Eve, New Year’s Day 

 

       What’s New at the Library? 
It has been a crazy summer at the library!  

We just wrapped up our Summer Library     
Program, “Build a Better World,” which was 
such a blast.  Thank you to everyone who     
participated in the reading program and helped 
us cover the library in Lego’s!  Thank you also to 
everyone who joined us for programs this     
summer, including the 300+ attendees of our 
Solar Eclipse presentation with Mosquito Hill 
astronomer Steve Petznick and everyone who 
joined us for the Friends of the Library’s End of 
Summer  Party.  We loved seeing the library so busy and colorful and are looking 
forward to another amazing program next summer! 

In the meantime, we have decided that the Summer Reading Program was so 
much fun we are going to host reading programs year-round.  The Fall Reading 

Program, “Fall in Love with Reading,” will open 
when we return from Labor Day on September 5th.  
Participants will have the chance to fill out reading 
logs and earn entries for prize baskets, just like the 
Summer Reading Program, but on a slightly smaller 
scale.  For each reading log participants complete, 
they will receive a leaf to put their name on and 
hang on our new Reading Tree to show off their 
accomplishment.  Stop by the library to register and 
get reading!  The program will close and prize    
winners will be announced on December 1st. 
     This fall we are hosting so many cool programs!  
Be sure to check one out and meet some amazing 
speakers, participate in cool classes, and meet new 
people with similar interests.  The library is even 

coming to you with several outreach programs this fall!  We will be hosting     
programs at Hortonville High School, the Fox West YMCA, and four Hortonville 
restaurants for Tourist in Your Own Town.  We are looking forward to getting out 
in the community so much this season and bringing the fun to you. 

I look forward to seeing you in the library soon to join in the fun 
and “Fall in Love with Reading!” 

Rachel M. Honzik 
Library Director 

The library is currently seeking donations 
of books for the Fall Book Sale .  Proceeds 

directly fund new books for the library. 

In Observance of Labor Day— 
September 2nd & 4th 

In Observance of Thanksgiving—  
November 23rd & 24th 



     Upcoming Special Programs 

“Beekeeping for Beginners” Workshop 
Saturday September 9th 1:00pm 
Master Gardener Cyndi Chitwood will present a 
hands-on workshop for people interested in beekeeping  
practices and who are interested in keeping bees of their own. 

“Inspiring Hope in the Face of Life-Altering          
Circumstances” Lecture with Gary Beyer 
Tuesday September 12th 1:30pm 
Author Gary Beyer has suffered from a debilitating disease for 
years, but, together with his wife and caregiver Julie, he seeks to 
inspire hope in others through his books and lectures. 
 

“Mental Illness 101”  Lecture to Benefit NAMI 
Monday October 2nd 6:00pm 
What is mental illness and what is NAMI’s role in supporting 
those affected by mental illness in the Fox Valley?  Learn 
how you can help NAMI’s cause and break the stigma. 

“Most Haunted Places in WI” with Chad Lewis 
Wednesday October 4th 6:00pm  
Hear about Wisconsin’s most macabre sites from author 
and speaker on the strange and paranormal Chad Lewis.  
Ghoulish tales and travel tips will abound. 

“Domestic Violence 101” Lecture to Benefit 
Harbor House Domestic Abuse Programs 
Monday October 16th 6:00pm 

In recognition of the 30th year of Domestic Violence   
Awareness Month, this presentation will shatter the myths 
and stigmas surrounding domestic violence and show you 
how to help victims and survivors here in the Fox Valley. 

Spooky Movie  Marathon at the Library 
Saturday October 21st 10:30-2:30pm 
Get geared up for Halloween with a marathon of family-friendly 
spooky movies at the library!  Comfy seating, popcorn, and   
coloring activities for active movie-goers will be provided. 
 
The library encourages pre-registration for major programs to 
help us plan for the right amount of seating and supplies.  Stop 
by the library or call to reserve your spots.  The front rows at 

presentations are always reserved for pre-registrants. 
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Meetings on 1st Tuesdays at 3:30pm 
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The Friends have so many great events to benefit the library! 
 

Kids’ Games at Oktoberfest 
Saturday September 16th 10am-4pm 
Visit the Friends at Oktoberfest in Hortonville to 
play our famous kids’ games!  Play favorites like 
Frog Flipper, Go Fish, Soda Ring Toss, and more! 
 

Fall Book Sale 
Friday September 22nd 12pm-6pm & 
Saturday September 23rd 10am-1pm 
Stop by the library and purchase a few discount 
books to enjoy with a cup of hot cider this fall.   
Delicious baked goods will also be for sale! 
 

1st Annual Haunted History Walk 
Saturday October 28th 4pm-7pm 
Reserve tickets now for a one-in-a-kind tour of the 
cemetery featuring appearances by the spirits of  
several residents of old town Hortonville!  Tours will 
depart from the Community Center, where dinner 
and beverages will be available. 
 

For information on joining FOHL or volunteering at an 
event, email friendsofthehortonvillelibrary@gmail.com  
or talk to a librarian. 


